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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes the delegation of Sultanate of Oman and thanks Oman for presentation of its national report to this session.

We commend the issuing of Royal Decree on implementation regulations of Children’s Code; It shows Oman’s ongoing efforts and determination to promote and protect the rights of children.

Madam President,

Iran presents the following recommendations to the Sultanate of Oman:

1. To continue efforts to enhance and empower the women including by facilitating their further participation in labor market;

2. To take steps to increase people's access to health care, especially during the Covid-19 pandemic; 

3. To allocate adequate resources to the National Committee to Combat Human Trafficking to fulfill its mandate. 
We wish Oman a successful review
 I thank you.
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